Early Years Sponsored laps of our school field
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Whittingham C of E Primary School,
As you know, we belive strongly in the importance of our pupils having a healthy body and mind and are very proud of the extensive grounds around our school which have been greatly enhances over the past 8 years in particular.
The next phase in our school developments is that we are making improvements to our Early Years outdoor area with all weather surfacing and new equipment, meaning throughout the Winter we still have a usable space outside. Hopefully, this project will be completed before the Winter starts.
 This will make a BIG difference but is obviously costly. A significant amount has been raised but we still have a little way to go. This is where we need your help. We will be taking part in a sponsored walk of laps around our school field on Monday 2nd October . Please could sponsor forms and donations be brought into school in a labelled envelope by Monday 9th October.
Any donations or sponsorship is greatly appreciated to help fund towards what will be another amazing space. Thank you!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Marsden, Mrs Athey and the Early Years Team.
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	Help to fund towards our new EYFS outdoor space
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	I will walk laps around our school field
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